
Owasco Elementary School 
“The Big Hoot” 

November 2022 

Like us on      

Owasco Elementary School  

Look for the...  

Contact us:  Main Office (315) 255-8721  
Fax (315) 282-2788                                                

School Nurse (315) 255-8725 

PBIS Incentives                                                                                                   
Kindergarten, 4th & 5th grade students earned pajama day.                                               

Way to go Owls! 

Upcoming Events 

Friday, November 18th, 2022     
Early Dismissal Elementary            

Students Dismissed at Noon 

November 23rd - 25th, 2022   
Thanksgiving Recess 

This group of third 

graders visited the                

Innovation Lab and 

were challenged to 

build the tallest         

tower possible with 

25 index cards and 

no other materials. 

They made many 

new discoveries 

about what makes 

a tower strong and               

stable!   

One of our October “Big Hoot” 
Recipients, Ethan Perrine with 
Ms. Quinn  working hard in class. 



Owasco students took a pledge to stop bullying by wearing orange for Unity Day! 

2022-23 Owasco Open House!  Ready for a great year ahead!                             
Attendance was amazing and everyone seemed to have a good time. 

Dr. Gorney’s doggie                                       

came to open house! 

Exiting things 
happening in 
the library! 

The Rev Theater is back                          
in schools with live                                   
performances!  These are                          
some photos from the 4th        
grade presentation of         

“Keeper’s Voice Z” 



Owasco Owls Raised $6629.74 for our OPT!     Hoot Hoot!!!! 

3 students who raised the most $ received a prize! 

1st place -Lorenzo Martinez, Principal for the Day 

2nd place - Emma Bailey, Scooter 

3rd place - Everett Flanigan, Certificate to the School Store 

Fire Prevention Day included a presentation from Auburn Fire Department, lessons on how to 
stop, drop & roll and also how to call 911.  Students were able to see the fire truck and get 
some nice pictures. 



Big Hoot’s are chosen by their teachers for demonstrating outstanding PBIS behaviors.  Students 

who are recognized receive a certificate and a “big hoot” T-shirt at our once a month assembly. 

Respectful 

Responsible 

Safe 

Honest 

Kindergarten - Emily Sperduti, Juliana Tratt & Lincoln DeBois                                                                   

1st Grade - Tra’Khi Ford, Ari Cuthbert & Arya Andre                                                

2nd Grade - Wyland Neild & Jordan-Michael Secord Matisi                                            

3rd Grade - Charlie Loudon, Michael Marinelli & Anchel Marinelli                                         

4th Grade - Joseph Sadusky, Elijah Westover & Peyton Peters                                        

5th Grade - Natalie Sperduti, Matthew Ellsworth & Gemma Caci                                      

6th Grade - Ava Allen, Chase Vanderpool & Chloe Ferguson                                        

SPIRIT Class - Ethan Perrine                                                                                             

Big Hoot Teacher - Ms. Meg Buckley, 4th Grade 

 October Big Hoot Recipients 

1st Grade Team “4 Seasons” 


